## Sharon Pearson - Christian Holiness Partnership

From: "Hubert VanBeek" < hvb@wcc-coe.org>

To: <stafford@anderson.edu>
Date: 1/24/02 11:36 AM

Subject: Christian Holiness Partnership

Dear Mr. Stafford,

We met last year when you and Mrs. Stafford visited the WCC. I believe that on that occasion I spoke to you about the so-called Forum proposal. In case you do not remember what I am referring to, I attach to this email a brief background paper.

We are currently planning the next consultation on the Forum, on 15-21 June 2002. In October 2001 a letter of invitation was sent to Dr Martin Hotle, Executive Director, Christian Holiness Partnership, 263 Buffalo Road, Clinton, TN 37716, and a second letter went out early January. I have not heard anything from him, and I begin to wonder if the address is correct.

Would you be able to advise me? We would very much like to have a representative of the Holiness tradition at this meeting, where all the main traditions of the Christian world are being invited. The meeting will take place at Fuller Theoligical Seminary.

With many thanks in advance, and best regards,

Hubert van Beek